
 

 

 

 
 
To: Members of the  

LOCAL JOINT CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE 
 

 Employer’s Side Staff Side and Departmental Representatives 
  
 Councillor Russell Mellor (Chairman) Kathy Smith (Vice-Chairman) 
 Councillor Simon Fawthrop 

Councillor Kate Lymer 
Councillor Tom Philpott 
Councillor Colin Smith 
Councillor Diane Smith 
Councillor Tim Stevens 
Councillor Michael Turner 
Councillor Angela Wilkins 
 

Kelle Akala, (Environment & Community 
Services) 
Alice Atabong, Education, Care and Health 
Services  (Housing) 
Duncan Bridgewater, (Chief Executives) 
Jill Crawley, (Unite) 
Jackie Goad, (Chief Executives) 
Stuart Henderson, Chief Executive (Registrars) 
Mandy Henry, (Education, Care and Health 
Services) 
Sandra Jones, (Education, Care and Health 
Services) 
Olumide Odubawo, (Education, Care and Health 
Services) 
Gill Slater, (Unite Representative) 
Kirsty Wilkinson, Education, Care and Health 
Services (SEN & Disability Service) 
 
 

 
 A meeting of the Local Joint Consultative Committee will be held at Bromley Civic 

Centre on Wednesday 26th October, 2016. 
  
 Rooms have been reserved for Members and the Staff Side to meet separately at 

6pm before the meeting commences at 6.30pm. The Assistant Chief Executive 
(Human Resources) or the Human Resources Consultancy Manager will be available 
from 6.00pm to brief Members. 

 
 MARK BOWEN 

Director of Corporate Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BROMLEY CIVIC CENTRE, STOCKWELL CLOSE, BROMLEY BRI 3UH 
 
TELEPHONE: 020 8464 3333  CONTACT: Steve Wood 

   stephen.wood@bromley.gov.uk 

    

DIRECT LINE: 020 8313 4316   

FAX: 020 8290 0608  DATE: 17 October 2016 



 
 

 

A G E N D A 
 

1    APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE AND NOTIFICATION OF SUBSTITUTE MEMBERS  
 

2   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  

 To record any declarations of interest from Members present. 
  

3    MINUTES FROM THE PREVIOUS MEETING OF THE LOCAL JOINT 
CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE HELD ON 9TH JUNE 2016 (Pages 3 - 8) 
 

4   TRANSPARENCY  
 

 The Staff Side would like to ask the following question: 
 
Following the discussion about the public accessibility of the Risk Register at the last 
LJCC, the decision has been taken NOT to make this publically accessible. Similarly 
the requested “lessons learnt” reports on contracts are not currently public.  Without 
transparency, how can Members be confident that lessons have been learnt, that the 
commissioning process is being undertaken in an appropriate manner, defining 
outcomes in terms of genuine sustainable economic, social, and environmental 
benefits,  and that there is effectively Council accountability for decisions taken? 
  

5   DATE OF NEXT MEETING  
 

 The next meeting of the LJCC is scheduled for 6th December 2016 
  

 
  


